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VISA® GIFT CARD 

 

       Need the perfect, whatever-the-occasion-

oh-you’re-so-thoughtful gift idea? 

 

You can never go wrong with a Visa Gift Card. It’s 

good at millions of places—including retail and online 

merchants—and for mail and phone orders.. 

 

It’s the perfect gift because it lets the recipient decide 

what they really want, and it’s prepaid so it can’t be 

overspent, with all the protection and security features 

you’ve come to expect from Visa. 

 

Can’t decide what to give? Ask one of our associates 

about a Visa Gift Card today. We’ll help you get the 

response you want: 

 

Oh, you’re so thoughtful. 

 

Apply Now!  Applying for a Vi-

sa® Gift Card is easy. Contact a 

Credit Union representative today. 

  The Board of Directors has declared a dividend 

of .75% for the 1st quarter of 20123 This is an APY 

of .75%.  

Dividends on Share Savings Accounts 

Scholarship Winners Announced 

 Congratulations to the recipients of  the 2012 
Wade K. Springsted Memorial Scholarship. The 
winners are Ashten Langley and Jacob Cogan..  
Each student will receive a $1,000.00 scholar-
ship to the college of their  choice.  The appli-
cants are required to complete an application 
which are then reviewed and  rated 
by the Board of Directors.   
  

DISCOUNTED TICKETS AVAILABLE 

This year we will again have discounted 
tickets available to our members for Worlds 

of Fun and Oceans of Fun.   

We also have discounted tickets to the new 
Schlitterbahn Water Park in Kansas City 

KS.   

Also, we continue to have discounted tick-
ets to Legends 14 Theatres in Kansas               

City KS available. 

Furloughed Member Loan Assistance 

 
Are you going to be furloughed due to the federal 

government sequester?  Is so and you need assistance 

making your loan payments to USPLK Employees 

FCU we have a developed a program to help you.   

 

If you are furloughed and need assistance, please con-

tact the credit union.  We can defer the principle 

amount on your signature and auto loans for up to one 

year. We will also lower the interest rate on your auto 

loan to the current  share dividend rate and lower the 

rate on the signature loan by 50%. We are sorry but 

this does not apply to real estate loans. 

 

The  interest rate will return to the original amount 

and the principle amount  due will start again once the 

furlough is finished.   

 

You can make payments to your principle during the 

time of the deferment if wanted to keep from being 

upside down on your vehicle loan. 

Be sure and read the back for a chance to win a 

$25.00 Visa Gift Card 



Phone: 913-682-2928 

Fax: 913-682-2991 

E-mail: csmith@usplkefcu.org 

We’re on the Web! 

www.usplkefcu.org 

USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union 

16055 Santa Fe Trail 

Leavenworth, KS  66048 

USPLK EFCU  

Board of Directors  

Leonard Lockwood 

Glen Berry 

Flora Magee 

Gary Fox 

Ann Snodgrass 

 

Cheryl Smith, Manager 

USPLK EFCU Holiday 

Closings 
 

Don’t get caught short of cash!  

The Credit Union will be closed on: 

 Memorial Day, May 27, 2013 

 Independence Day, July 5, 2013 

New Web Site 

 
Please check out the new look of our web site.  We have updated www.usplkefcu.org and 

hope that you will check it out. It still has all of the same great information just a new look. 

You can check rates and use the calculators to figure loan payments. 

You can also check your account balances and transfer funds from savings to checking 

 or to a loan payment.   

 

To celebrate the new site’s appearance we are going to hold a drawing. 

 
If you sign up to get your account statement via e-statement your 

Name will go into a drawing for one of six $25.00 Visa Gift Cards. 

Fill out the form below and send it back to the credit union or call and we will be  

happy to fill one out for you. 

 

 

Please sign me up for e-statements 

 

 
 

_____________________________________ __________ _____________________________________________ 

Member Name     Account  # Email address 

Annual Meeting  
 

 At our annual meeting on March 16th, Leonard 

Lockwood and Flora Magee won re-election and Gary 

Fox was elected to the Board of Directors. The other 

members on the board are Glen Berry and Ann 

Snodgrass.  We appreciate the commitment each 

member makes to serve on our board.  Thank you! 


